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 ADOT Environmental Planning 

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW 

 

To: Robert Jeffery, ADOT Right of Way 
        
 

 Date: 06/07/2023 
 

   
From: Katie Rodriguez 
          Project Delivery Manager, Environmental Planning 
 
 
 
 

 Subject:   
                L-C-081 
              US 60 and Orangewood Avenue  

 
Project Limits:  

The parcels of excess land are located on the southeast corner of the US 60 and Orangewood Avenue in Phoenix, 
Maricopa County, Arizona. 
 
Project Scope: 
 
ADOT is planning to dispose of a parcel totaling approximately 1.93 acres that would be disposed of and sold in 
accordance with State Law. 

  

If there is a change in the project scope or the project limits, Environmental Planning (Katie Rodriguez 480.521.8887) 
must be contacted to evaluate potential impacts. 
 
This constitutes environmental approval. 
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